

Date: April 10, 2018

To, Director MGM New Bombay College of Nursing, Kamothe, Navi Mumbai

Sub: Letter of Appreciation

Dear Madam,

We express our sincere thanks for sparing your professor Mrs. Vandana Kumbhar & team of nursing students for conducting awareness lecture on Physical, Mental & Social health and skit on quit Tobacco by nursing students to ladies from Wavanje village & nearby communities during "World Health Day" on 07th April 2018 from 11.00 am to 1.00 pm

We sincerely thank for your support & expect the same in future.

Thanking you,

Warm Regards,

Mr. Anand Pawar Asst. Vice President HR & IR

